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PE1933/E: Allow the Fornethy Survivors to access 
Scotland's redress scheme   

 

 

I would like to state that the Moira Anderson Foundation (MAF) firmly 

believe that the Fornethy Survivors should be allowed access to the 

redress scheme. When MAF took part in the consultation on the 

scheme, we felt it was important that no group be discriminated against; 

by disallowing the group access we believe that is exactly what would be 

happening. These young girls had no choice when they were placed in 

the institution, financial compensation should be their right. 

I hope this has been helpful. 

 

  
 


